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Pavement repair and resurfacing work 
on Lawrence Hargrave Drive  
Transport for NSW will carry out maintenance work to improve safety.  
Due to delays in scheduling, this work will now take place from Tuesday 13 June to Tuesday 20 
June for up to six nights between 8pm and 4am, weather permitting. Work will not be carried out 
on Friday and Saturday nights. 

We will be carrying out resheeting and asphalt patching work on Lawrence Hargrave Drive at 
Thirroul between Phillip Street and Hewitts Avenue.  

Temporary pavement markers will be placed on the road to guide traffic, during and after this 
work.  

This will be the only work carried out on Lawrence Hargrave Drive until consultation on the road 
safety improvements is completed. 

How will this work affect you? 

There will be some noise and lighting associated with this work. We will make every effort to 
minimise the noise for residents. 

While work is carried out there will be no on-street parking all day on Lawrence Hargrave Drive 
between Phillip Street and Hewitts Avenue from Tuesday 13 June to Thursday 15 June and 
Sunday 18 June to Tuesday 20 June. Residents will have access to their properties at all times.  

Traffic impacts 

A reduced speed limit of 40 km/h and a single lane closure will be in place during work.  

Transport customers are advised to follow the direction of traffic control and allow up to five 
minutes additional travel time.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App. 
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